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Pamela Martin

From: Dave Sledzinski < >

Sent: May 21, 2025 1:25 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at Centennial park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Council Members,   
I would like to express my encouragement for you to vote in favour of the conversion of the single tennis 
court at Centennial Park into 4 purpose pickleball courts.  
Simply put, there would be more use of the facilities from this conversion, at no cost to the Municipality and 
many more people could derive the benefits associated with physical activity and social interactions.  
Thanks for your support.  
Dave Sledzinski  
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